
From:
To: Rhoades, Wendy
Subject: FW: Case Number C14-2021-0137 3427Jefferson St. Set for 11.18.21
Date: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 3:28:25 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Wendy, resending this email requesting postponement which bounced back. Inexplicably, I typed the
wrong address for you.

MC

From: Michael Curry
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 3:24 PM
To: rhoades@austintexas.gov
Cc: Michele Rogerson Lynch; GREG UNDERWOOD; Michael Curry 
Subject: Case Number C14-2021-0137 3427Jefferson St. Set for 11.18.21

Dear Wendy,

The Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association (BWNA) is requesting a postponement of this case 
pending before the City Council until December 9, 2021. The applicant, represented by Michele 
Rogerson Lynch is in agreement with this request.

Please confirm that this case will be postponed until the December 9, 2021 Council meeting.

Thank you for your assistance.

Michael Curry
On behalf of BWNA

cc Michele Rogerson Lynch

 Greg Underwood, Board President, BWNA

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source.
Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a
malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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